
At 8:55AM, SFPD officers responded to a call of several people 
shot at the UPS building at 17th and San Bruno. 
  
Multiple officers responded and determined the suspect was in 
the building. 
  
Officers determined this was an active shooter situation and 
formed contact teams. 
  
Officers encountered shooting victims and immediately evacuated 
them to a safe location to begin medical treatment. 
  
One contact team located the suspect who was still armed with an 
assault pistol. 
  
The suspect put the gun to his head and discharged the weapon. 
  
Officers secured the weapon and immediately administered aid to 
the suspect. 
  
The building has been secured and at this point, we believe the 
incident involves only one suspect. 
  
At this point, we do not believe this incident is related to terrorism. 
  
The suspect was dressed in a UPS uniform, but we have not yet 
determined if he is an employee of the company. 
  
At this time, we have identified six shooting victims, including the 
suspect. 
  
The suspect is deceased, as are three of the shooting victims. 
  
Teams continue to search the building for additional victims and 
witnesses who sheltered in place. 
  



The SFPD Homicide Detail is investigating this incident and we 
ask anyone with information to contact our Tipline at (415) 
575-4444. 
  
The San Francisco Police Department thanks our public safety 
partners who are assisting in our response and investigation. Our 
partners today include the Fire Department, San Francisco 
General Hospital, the Sheriff’s Department, Dispatchers,  
Department of Emergency Management, California Highway 
Patrol and the Bureau of Alcohol, Tobacco and Firearms, along 
with the Mayor’s office and the Red Cross. 
  
This is a terrible tragedy. 
  
We recognize the impact tis shooting is having on the City and 
UPS. We are working to establish unification sites for UPS 
employees and their families. The Red Cross has established one 
site at 500 San Bruno Avenue. Another site is at the Cordon Bleu 
School at 100 Kansas Street. 
  
Again, this is a tragedy that has touched many lives today. We 
ask that members of the press respect the privacy of the victims, 
UPS employees and their families at this time.


